
 

January 18, 2012 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is with pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Jeremiah Brown.  I have served as his 

manager since October 2011.  During this time, Jeremiah has demonstrated strong customer service 

skills, leadership qualities and the ability to be a team player.  He is extremely thorough with students, 

and as a result of these qualities, was assigned to be the lead for his shift.   

Jeremiah is consistently enthusiastic about his job, often working through his break to assist students. 

He always treats the student the way he would want to be treated. Based on his performance here, I 

feel confident that he would also be an asset to your organization.  If you have questions regarding this 

recommendation, do not hesitate to contact me. 

 Sincerely: 

Angelita Streeter 

Angelita Streeter 

Student Communication Center Manager 

Seminole State College of Florida 

streetera@seminolestate.edu 

407.708.2709 
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